
     
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

March 14, 2022 

 

 
Chair Ingebrigtsen and Members of the Minnesota Environment Committee: 

 

On behalf of Pheasants Forever Inc. and Quail Forever, we would like to extend our sincerest appreciation for 

Minnesota’s continued support, focus and commitment of science-based, early successional management practices that 

supports habitat for upland wildlife and pollinators.  Pheasants Forever & Quail Forever recognizes the growing 

opportunities to enhance upland wildlife habtiat on new and existing right-of-ways, and would offer our support of polices 

and programs that will result in the restoration and enhancment of these benefical habitats. 

We sincerely appreciate your interest and efforts in advancing sound conservation polices, and continued investment in 

Minnesota’s natural resources. 

 

 

Yours in Conservation,  

 

Chris McLeland 

Vice President of Conservation Delivery 

Pheasants Forever Inc. and Quail Forever 

1783 Burkle Circle 

St. Paul, MN 55110 

(651) 773-2000 

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 
1783 Buerkle Circle 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55110 
(651) 773-2000 
(651) 773-5500 FAX 
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